
 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

November 25, 2021 

 

In the United States, today is traditionally a day of family, food and, above all, giving 
thanks!  
 
I have been touched by so many notes of appreciation that I’ve received over the past 
year from students worldwide. But I’d like to share one particular email that the author 
graciously permitted me to reprint. I hope you find it as inspiring as I did. 
 
 
 
“I just have to respond to your lovely memo today with my own thankfulness. 
 
I am thankful that I started expanding my knowledge of homeopathy exponentially when 
I came across your blogs and articles. 
 
I am thankful that you are so passionate about teaching us, your willing students, and 
that you continue working hard to share your passion. I know what it is to share a 
passion and have patience to keep going and then gradually see it snowballing. There 
is a long gap between starting with a few snowflakes and snowballing! 
 



I am grateful for all the ills and accidents of family, friends, older people, babies (all 
ages really), dogs, rabbits, plants and even fruit trees that I have been able to treat or 
suggest that someone else treats with homeopathy. I am grateful for the successes and 
even for the puzzling challenges because that’s where I learn most. 
 
I am grateful to have learned from you that there are practical homeopathic protocols 
that enable so much time saving and better results. 
 
I am grateful for healthy grandchildren whose parents have been learning to avoid 
pharmaceutical medications and choose homeopathy instead (in many instances, that is 
… I know they’re only starting their journeys!) 
 
I’m grateful for having been given a copy of Nourishing Traditions back in 2007, which 
led me to their journal, which led me to you! 
 
I’m soooooo grateful for all you share and teach so generously, both for free in your 
podcasts/blogs/articles/Facebook live videos, in your courses and with your Mighties. 
 
I’m excited and grateful to have bought another two courses yesterday and can hardly 
wait to start them! 
  
Kind regards, many blessings, and happy Thanksgiving!” 

 

Ladies and gentlemen, this is why my team and I work tirelessly, day and night, to get as much 

information as possible about homeopathy into your hands. 

Scroll down and take a look at the faces of my beloved students. This is just a few of them. At 

last count, there were over 11,000 worldwide! If you look closely, you’ll see that many of them 

are holding up signs indicating where they live.  

On this Thanksgiving Day, I am thankful for each and every one of you.  

If you have not fully committed yet, now is the time to get more involved. Whether you take a 

course, join a study group, become a Mighty Member or faithfully read the free blog each 

week, I hope you feel the same passion and purpose. I am here for you. You’ll be the hero; I’ll 

be your guide. Together, we will create a coming year with even more moments of thankfulness 

… because of homeopathy! 

https://membership.joettecalabrese.com/gateway-one/
https://joettesmightymembers.com/
https://joettecalabrese.com/category/blog/


 



Links: 

Gateway to Homeopathy: A Guided Study Group Curriculum — 

https://membership.joettecalabrese.com/gateway-one/   

Joette’s Mighty Members — https://joettesmightymembers.com/ 

Free blogs — https://joettecalabrese.com/category/blog/ 

 

https://joettesmightymembers.com/
https://joettecalabrese.com/category/blog/

